
 
 

Tulare County Flood Control Commission 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Tulare County Flood Control 
Commission at 8:00 AM on Friday, April 28, 2023, has been cancelled 
due in part to ongoing flooding concerns throughout the County.  The 
Flood Commission expects to hold a special meeting in the next few 
weeks and notice of said meeting will be posted at the Tulare County 
Board of Supervisors, at Tulare County Government Plaza, and online at 
the address below.  The Tulare County Flood Control Commission is a 
body committed to long term planning efforts and serves in an advisory 
role to the Tulare County Flood Control District, where the Tulare County 
Board of Supervisors also serves as the Flood Control District’s Board. 
 
Flood Control Commission Agendas: 
https://tularecounty.ca.gov/rma/public-works/flood-information/flood-
control-commission/ 
 

 
Tulare County Flood Control Commission contact: 

Ross Miller (559) 624-7000, RMiller@tularecounty.ca.gov  
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